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MEMORANDUM 
 
Date: August 9, 2022 
 
To: PVAMU Community 
 
From: Tondra Moore, Executive Director of Health Services 
 
Re: Upcoming Fall 2022 COVID Vaccine Clinics 
 
To ensure PVAMU students and employees have access to COVID vaccines and boosters, the following 
vaccination clinic dates have been scheduled. Individuals must be at least 18 years old or have parental 
consent to be vaccinated. Please bring a valid photo ID.  
 

Date Location Time* Vaccine Clinic 
August 17, 2022 Owens Franklin Health Center 10 a.m. – 3 p.m. 1st Dose, 2nd Dose & 

Booster 
August 18, 2022 Owens Franklin Health Center 10 a.m. – 3 p.m. 2nd Dose 

Booster 
August 31, 2022 Owens Franklin Health Center 10 a.m. – 3 p.m. 1st Dose, 2nd Dose & 

Booster 
September 1, 2022 Owens Franklin Health Center 10 a.m. – 3 p.m. 2nd Dose 

Booster 
September 14, 2022 Owens Franklin Health Center 10 a.m. – 3 p.m. 1st Dose, 2nd Dose & 

Booster 
September 15, 2022 Owens Franklin Health Center 10 a.m. – 3 p.m. 2nd Dose 

Booster 
October 4, 2022 Owens Franklin Health Center 10 a.m. – 3 p.m. 1st Dose, 2nd Dose & 

Booster 
October 5, 2022 Owens Franklin Health Center 10 a.m. – 3 p.m. 2nd Dose 

Booster 
October 19, 2022 

 
Owens Franklin Health Center 10 a.m. – 3 p.m. Booster Only 

October 20, 2022 
 

Owens Franklin Health Center 10 a.m. – 3 p.m. Booster Only 

*The vaccination clinic will be closed from Noon – 1 p.m. for lunch.  
 
Owens Franklin Health Center is located at 1125 Reda Bland Evans Street, Prairie View, TX 77446.  
 
For more information on the campus COVID status, policies, and resources, please refer to the website, 
www.pvamu.edu/coronavirus. To contact a member of the COVID hotline, please email covid-
19@pvamu.edu.  
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